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PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
PLANNING BOARD 

TOWN OF PAXTON, MASSACHUSETTS 
 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE: 
 
That pursuant to the Paxton Storm Water Bylaw, Gordon Olin has applied to the Paxton 
Planning Board for a Storm Water Permit for the construction of a single-family 
residence where greater than 10,000 sf will be altered.  The property is at Shanandoah 
Drive (Map19, Lot297), Paxton, MA.  This hearing will take place Tuesday, March 5, 
2024 at or after 7:00 p.m. at the John Bauer Senior Center, 17 West Street, Paxton, MA. 
This hearing is rescheduled from February 13, 2024.   Any person interested or wishing 
to be heard regarding this hearing should appear at the designated time and place.  Plans 
on this application may be reviewed at the Town Clerk’s Office during regular office 
hours.   
 
 
Neil Bagdis, Chairman 
Paxton Planning Board 
 
Telegram & Gazette— February 20 and February 27, 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Posted 2/14/2024 at 11:40am Town Hall & Website LB 
 


